
THE BEACH PLURALISM PROJECT 

Conoley Fellowship Program

President Conoley's Fellowship Program is an initiative of the Beach Pluralism Project which aims
to foster an inclusive, compassionate, and socially equitable society. Selected Conoley Fellows 
will receive training in the theory and practice of pluralism. Students in the program will take two 
courses over two semesters, attend extracurricular activities and receive a stipend of $5000. All 
undergraduates are welcome to apply, no pre-requisites are needed. 

How to Apply

The application form

An unofficial copy of your transcripts

Resume (optional)

A short statement (300-500 words)
describing your own experience with 
pluralism or where you envision pluralism 
could be cultivated in any community or 
group to which you belong. 

2024-25 CONOLEY FELLOWS 
HAVE BEEN SELECTED
Opportunities for 2025-26 will be

posted in Spring 2025

What this Fellowship Offers

A $5,000 stipend, paid as Financial Aid

Be a part of a learning community

Attend extracurricular activities, such as
monthly fellowship dinners

Gain experience in leadership, conflict
resolution, peacemaking, interfaith 
competencies and implementing pluralism

Develop communication and negotiating
skills needed to counteract social 
divisiveness and polarization

Get the tools to generate a lasting positive
impact on communities and on our greater 
social landscape

HAVE QUESTIONS? CONTACT DR. PANDYA OR DR. CHEW:
Sophia.Pandya@csulb.edu  |   Kathryn.Chew@csulb.edu


